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Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS

January 1, 1987

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify that on October 26, 1986, at 4:55 AM, you
did receive a signal from KWEZ-1440 AM in Monroe, Louisiana.

We'd like to thank you for sharing this interesting infor-
mation with us and hope that KWEZ's new format called "HEART &
SOUL" will also be received on the airwaves in Overland Park!

Once again, Mr. Dabelstein, we at KWEZ would like to thank
you for listening and we wish you all the best in the new year!

Sincerely,
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Mr. Len Roberts
Program Director
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